
The HCHS Academic Team would like to request permission to attend two overnight meets.  The first on March 1-2 in Lexington is an invitational meet to help us prepare for the State Governor’s Cup meet.  The second is the State Governor’s Cup meet which will be held in Louisville on March 16-18.  The Lexington meet will only involve the quick recall team and includes 7 students.  For the state finals we will be taking 10 students, and they will compete in both quick recall and written assessments.  

Sincerely,

Brian Sullivan

